P.O. Box 911
Pine Valley, CA 91962

Prayer chain Gang

Dear friends of the Bible College,

The time has come to get serious about taking on the enemy. We teach in the prisons regularly, and we ask the Lord to guide us and use us. He has. We ask Him to draw the men & then to bring them to maturity. He is doing that too.

However, the Devil is not pleased. He is attacking our chaplains, inciting racial unrest, promoting policies to hinder religious programming, and causing general apathy and hostility among many inmates. The "Enemy" is too great for us. However, "greater is He Who is in us than he who is in the world." The inmate brothers are worth fighting for, not to mention the men who still need the Lord.

Join us for REGULAR, COMMITTED prayer.

See the other side of this sheet for details.

Teaching How to Study the Bible and How to be a Leader

Here's what you need to do:

- √ Decide if you will pray daily for the prisons
- √ Plan a time each day to pray
- Find a friend or spouse to pray with
- √ Hang the "Prayer Chain Gang" Prayer Alert where you can see it.
- √ Let us know regularly that you are praying
- √ Get a bigger group together to pray
- √ Share this need with your pastor
- √ Take the requests to your prayer meeting
- √ Share the "Prayer Alert" with others

We need your help.
"We wrestle not against flesh & blood."

Let us know if you will become a part of the "Prayer Chain Gang" by:

- . Dropping us a note: The address listed above
- · Sending an e-mail: bruceleary@hotmail.com

We will keep you updated with a frequent "Prayer Alert".